
 
 
 
 

 Canadian Border Collie Association  
 
Notice of Upcoming Election  
 
 
 
The terms of three directors (Kathy Keats, Bob Stephens and Louanne Twa) lapse at the end of 2014.   As a result 
there will be an election for two members from the West region (Manitoba or west) and for one from the East 
region (Ontario or east).  
 
Any member in good standing as of September 1, 2014 who is a resident of Canada may nominate a person to 
stand as director in the region in which they are resident. Nominees must be members in good standing and be 
resident in the region for which they are nominated. Nomination forms can be obtained from the Secretary, and 
will also be available shortly on the CBCA website (www.canadianbordercollies.org).  
 
Nomination forms will need to be signed by two members from with the region, and must be contain a written 
acceptance of the nomination by the nominee. Completed, original forms will need to be submitted to the 
Secretary by Monday November 17, 2014 at 5:00 pm.  
 
Please contact the Secretary by email (registrar@canadianbordercollies.org) or telephone (705-632-9786) if you 
have questions.  
 
 
Tara Dier  
Secretary, CBCA  
September 17, 2014 

http://www.canadianbordercollies.org/

